
   

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

January 14. 2020 

 

 President Charles Kujawski, called the January 14, 2020 regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll:  Rich 

Happel, Jim Mueth, Trisha Maddox, Douglas van Buren, Lori Amann and Annette 

Schreder. Absent were Arnold Eckart and Gary Wittenauer. 

 

  Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the December 

10, 2019 regular Board minutes.  Voting all ayes, notion carried. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Rich Happel to approve the treasurer’s report 

and pay all bills submitted for the month of January with the Hydro Services bill to still 

come in for payment.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

President Charles Kujawski stated that a Fiber Optics Cable is being installed on the east 

side of Rt. 159.  He has received several calls from residents concerning their yards being 

dug up.   

 

Committee Reports: 

• Public Works:  MC Electric has installed the concrete pad for the 

generator at the water tower. 

• Parks & Recreation:  The new playground equipment has been installed.  

The mulch still needs to be spread out and the new timbers need to be 

installed 

 

Board Member Trisha Maddox thanked everyone who was on the Quasquicentennial 

Committee for their hard work on the Kick-Off Banquet held at the Hecker Community 

Center January 4, 2020. 

 

Dan Amann came into the meeting to present a bill for payment.  Douglas Van Buren 

made a motion seconded by James Mueth to pay the bill presented by Dan Amann. 

 

Several other items discussed were looking at raising the manhole near the firehouse and 

to have the alley by Dorothy Christiansen’s house made in to a one-way street. 

Mayor Kujawski stated that with the new gas tax at the pumps, the Motor Fuel Account 

could receive an estimated $700.00 more each month. 

 

Trisha Maddox made a motion seconded by Rich Happel to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on February 11, 2020 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


